
Dear _____________________,

Thank you for your generous donation to The Freeman Foundation for 
Neurological Disease Research, a tax-exempt organization under Section 501(c)(3) 
of the Internal Revenue Code ([EIN #83-4089833]).

On October 16, 2023, you made a contribution of $250 in support of our mission. 
This gift was processed as credit card transaction.

No goods or services were rendered in exchange for your contribution. Your 
contribution is tax deductible to the full extent permitted by law. Please retain this 
letter for your tax records.

With gratitude,


